
Updates from Mongolian Military Ministry 
From 15th Nov 2020, we have been ministering online at home. The situation 

changes our life behavior but to the good things such as getting things to be creative 
and effective for short times. God is being blessing the Military Ministry these days. 
Here are some updates from the ministry during lockdown. Praise the Lord for His 
grace and holy works among us!  
(picture-online Marriage seminar’s speakers in romantic uniform)  

 
Gospel league. Praise God for the cadets ministry team!  
We organized the Gospel league event among christian cadets. We splitted our cadets into 5 teams. They raced 
to share gospel online during this lockdown. Totally 25 members reached out to 90 people and 15 of them 
truly received Christ in their hearts. Praise the Lord.  
They used Four Spiritual Laws, 4 Gospel videos and Testimonies for evangelism with others.Please keep them 
in your prayer for new believers so that they can grow in faith and get to know Jesus personally.  

 
Family Life seminar online among 
junior officers. 

Junior officers ministry team 
conducted online training for 
christian officers. This book is about 
How to be good parents. Our staff 
Tuguldur's family and Batka's family 
taught these 7 topics.   
      

Here is a short testimony of Army Captain from Family seminar.  
084 Army Special Battalion’s Captain, Commander of Culture and Social 

works Captain Nyamsuren.  
My family attended Family life training by Centurions Mongolian Military Ministry. 
We realized that spending effective times with my family and nurturing them are 
such a significant thing in our life. Training was based on the conversation in the 
group with 4-5 families. This way of teaching was great to us. Because we learnt 

many new great right ideas from others we can apply in my family. We realized that family which has belief in 
God is how blessed. We wish many people would have God. We are feeling thankful for the Military Ministry.  

 
-For the 2021 annual plan we will make at the end of May.  

Prayer requests:   -For 2 new trainees will study in the Great Commission training Center  
to become full time staff next year. Their study will begin on 22nd May.  

In Sincerely yours,  
Sumya (director of Mongolian Military Ministry)  
 
Email: enkhsumya.e@mongoliaccc.org  
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